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This is to inform you that the Library has been authorized to waive fines for books that were due or about to be due when the University went on lockdown on 03/16/2020. The books should be returned when the lockdown is lifted. Between now and then, no fines for late return will accrue.
Kindly note, the e-Library is accessible 24/7 remotely by logging via either the VPN tool or the REMOTEXs tool.

You are advised to channel any queries to librarian@uonbi.ac.ke or periodicals@uonbi.ac.ke

Stay well  and  stay safe.

Angela Mumo
Director, Library and Information Services

